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The Permanent Council held a regular meeting to consider the matters listed on the order of business, document CP/OD-1274/01.

The Council considered the report of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs on preparations for the Sixth Inter-American Specialized Conference on Private International Law (CIDIP-VI) (CP/CAJP-1774/01) and decided to take note of the report, approve the draft resolution attached thereto, and present it to the General Assembly for information and consideration at its thirty-first regular session.

The Council also took note of the semiannual activity report of the Trade Unit (July 1 to December 31, 2000) (CP/doc.3435/01).  In addition, it took note of the information presented by the Permanent Representative of Canada and Chair of the Special Committee on Inter-American Summits Management on the Third Summit of the Americas and, with a round of applause, expressed its recognition to Ambassador Peter Boehm, Permanent Representative of Canada, for the preparations made for that Summit.

Lastly, the Council decided to refer to the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs the note from the Chair of the Permanent Executive Committee of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CEPCIDI) on the funding of CIDI meetings (CP/doc.3441/01) and the activity report of the Office of the Inspector General for the period July 1 to December 31, 2000 (CP/doc.3442/01).  The Council decided to refer the annual report of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights (CP/doc.3443/01) to the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs for the purposes of Article 91.f of the OAS Charter.
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